
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 8:14 AM
To: QTE Resource
Subject: SOARCA Appendices A&B

Hello,

I was wondering when it was expected that the technical editing would be completed on the SOARCA
Appendices A&B?

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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